
 

 

 
 

Workshop for Assessment Liaisons 
 

Taking the next step! 
 

Assessing Program-Level SLOs 
 

 

Thursday, January 27 
3:30-5:30 PM 

Student Services Conference Room 
 
 

In this workshop (offered previously in the fall quarter), we will build 
upon the outstanding work that you have done thus far within your 
divisions.  Our presentation and discussion will prepare you to facilitate 
the assessment phase of program-level SLOACs in the upcoming winter 
quarter. 
 
You play a central role in the development and success of SLOACs in your 
division—let’s keep the ball rolling! 
 

 
Please RSVP:  staffdevelopment@deanza.edu 

 
 

Questions? Contact SLO Coordinators:  
 

Antonio Ramirez: ramireztono@deanza.edu (x5327) 
 OR  

Mary Pape: papemary@deanza.edu (x8877) 


